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7th July 2025 

 
End of Term Arrangements – July 2025 

 
Dear Families, 
 
As we approach the end of the academic year, I would like to share with you the arrangements for the final week of 
term. We have planned a range of activities to celebrate the achievements of our pupils and to bring the year to a 
positive and meaningful close. 
 
Please find below a summary of the schedule for the final week: 

• Monday 14th July 
Pupils will follow their normal timetable, with teacher-led activities taking place during lessons. 
 

• Tuesday 15th July 
We will be holding our annual Whole School Sports Day. Pupils should come to school in their full school PE 
kit on this day. They are encouraged to bring water and sun protection. 

 
• Wednesday 16th July 

This day will be dedicated to Contextualised Safeguarding, with sessions delivered during each period. Topics 
will include Knife Crime, Social Media Addiction, Positive Relationships, Child Exploitation, and Anti-Bullying. 
These sessions will be led by teaching staff following the normal timetable. 

 
• Thursday 17th July 

We will conclude the term with a Summer Liturgy and Celebration Day, reflecting on the year and 
celebrating the successes of our pupils. 

 
Please note that school will close at 12:10pm on this day for the summer break. 
 
Uniform Expectations: 
Pupils are expected to wear full school uniform on all days during the final week, except for Tuesday 15th July 
(Sports Day), when they may attend in their PE kit. 
 
We hope this final week will be both enjoyable and enriching for all students. Should you have any questions or 
require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Thank you for your continued support throughout the year.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Mrs C Lennox  
Headteacher  
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